
From: Gill Cook  
Sent: 23 August 2013 19:14 
To: info 
Subject: Cine world 
  
I was dismayed to hear that cineworld may be forced to sell Picturehouse in Bury St 
Edmunds. We had not been to the pictures for over 15 years until we discovered 
Picturehouse when we moved to Bury.   It is a great small cinema, very friendly, 
lovely atmosphere, the majority of customers are older people and therefore there 
are no noisy youngsters to spoil the film. I think it would be very wrong of you to 
make this cinema close. If that happens we will certainly not go to the big complex 
cinema in Bury.  The last time we went to a big cinema complex about 15 years ago 
we had to leave after 30 minutes as the soundtrack was so loud, presumably to 
overcome the noisy youngsters who could not sit quietly and watch a film, it gave us 
both a headache. If you destroy the small Picturehouse cinema in Bury we will not go 
to the pictures again.  
Leave this perfect small cinema alone 
Mrs Gill Cook 
  
Sent from my iPhone 
 


